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Next month’s Board of Directors meeting will be held on Thursday, October 15th, at 6:30 p.m. in the 

HOA office inside the pool #2 enclosure.  Violation hearings begin at 6:30 p.m. and the meeting will 

be called to order immediately following.  We hope to see you there! 

858-451-3082 

pbhoa@aol.com 

pbhoa@playmor.org 
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Emergency Maint. 

  BE CONSIDERATE 

Please Pick Up After Your 
Pets and Report Offenders 

Owners shall prevent their pets 
from soiling any portion of the 
Common  Area where other                
persons customarily walk and 
further, shall be obligated to 
clean up all  portions of the Common Area which have 
been soiled by their pets.  (section 7.5 CCR’s)    

Playmor Bernardo Homeowners Association                          

37th Annual Meeting                                             

Saturday, November 14, 2015                          

at the tennis courts                                                     

Check in:  10:00 a.m.     Meeting:  10:30 a.m.  

Lunch immediately following 

You should be receiving your                                      

Annual Meeting packet soon. 

Please vote for the Board of Directors.                      

It is very important for you to return your 

ballot to the office by                         

November 9th.                                        

WE NEED YOUR 

VOTE!!! 

 

Happy                            

Halloween! 

Please watch out for trick or treating 
children on Halloween.   

Please Be Careful and                          
Slow Down During This Holiday,                          

Saturday, October 31, 2015! 

Parking Reminder: 

Many residents and/or guests are parking 

their cars in the driveways and/or in front of 

garages. Please note: These areas are 

designated fire lanes and are NEVER to be 

used as parking spaces. Please respect 

your neighbors and your common owner-

ship in the HOA by parking within the               

appropriate lines of each parking space 

and never on the grass or in designated 

fire lanes.  Driveways and fire lanes must 

be kept clear at all times for emergency 

equipment.  

Parking a vehicle in the fire lanes is                    

expressly prohibited.  The fine is $100. 


